

NEW LOOK won't sneak out!

April 5th 2019

After the receivership on March 25th 2019 of the French branch of the English ready-to-wear brand NEW LOOK accompanied by a 6-months observation period, the potential part-exchange plans for the shops and therefore the future of our jobs will be disclosed on May 17th.

As we will be left to pick up the pieces, as we are still determined to enforce our dignity and our rights, a staff representatives from several French shops will go to London on Monday the 8th of April. The English have to pay the price!!

We will hold a meeting in front of the New Look head office, 45 Mortimer Street from 12 to 3 pm and we demand to be received.

We call our colleagues in France for strike action the very same day.

85 rue Charlot 75003 Paris - Tél: 0678533577 Mail: sudcommerce@yahoo.fr